
25, Nov, 2019 
ATTN: Students and Staff 
 

Medical Care for Influenza Patients 
 

The Student Health Care Center primarily offers health 
consultation and provisional treatment services for Tohoku 
University students and staff. However, given that we are 
unable to perform in-depth clinical exams and stock only a 
limited variety of medicines, we can provide only temporary 
emergency treatment for anything other than light illnesses. 
Consequently, you are advised to visit one of Sendai's clinics 
or hospitals for serious health issues. Influenza in particular 
is often accompanied by high fevers and serious 
complications, and we do not have influenza medication at 
the Center. Therefore, we recommend that you go to one of 
the city's medical facilities if you think you may have influenza. 

The Student Health Care Center apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may cause, and asks for your 
understanding. 

 
Student Health Care Center Director 


